From: -

To: NIEnquiries@planningexpectorate.gov.uk
Cc: Lower Thames Crossing

Subject: LTC-s57982 Interested Party

Date: 03 December 2024 17:31:41

Dear Lower Thames Crossing Project Case Ream,

| have tried to register my objection to the building of the new road near my home but,
unfortunately, the link given in your letter, dated 28" November 2024, is not accessible
from my computer.

| live in _, and | am concerned that the new road would subject us to

noise and air pollution. It could also lead to a drop in the value of my property and render
it unsellable.

| hope that my comments will be taken into consideration.
Thank you for your help.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs J E Parish
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